
2025 TCLEA Awards for: 

Investigator of the Year & Analyst of the Year 
The Tri County Law Enforcement Association (TCLEA) is seeking nominations 
for Investigator of the Year & Analyst of the Year from our TCLEA members. 
Please take this opportunity to recognize the hard work of an investigator and/or 
analyst demonstrated in 2024.   

Nominations should include a detailed description of the individual’s 
outstanding efforts with an explanation as to why this individual should receive 
the award.  

Awards will be presented at Cowboy Jack’s on Thursday April 24th, 2025. 

Nomination:  Investigator of the Year      Analyst of the Year 

Nominator Information: 

Name: _________________________Agency: _________________________ 

Phone: _________________________Email: __________________________ 

Nominee Information: 

Name: _________________________Agency: _________________________ 

Phone: _________________________Email: __________________________ 

Please include a detailed nomination document with this form when submitting. 

Email your nomination to: info@tcleamn.org 

(Awards presented at: 

Cowboy Jack’s at 2801 Southtown Drive Bloomington, MN 

55431) 

***Nominations are due on Monday 04/07/25 @ 5PM***

mailto:info@tcleamn.org

